
PETER DALE SCOTT • PAUL 110CH • RUSSELL STETLER 

Please address all correspondence 
in this matter: 
cep STETLER 

424 NORTH STREET 
OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA 94609 

May 16, 1975 

Dear  14,r . - Teisberg: 

Thank you for granting us permission to include your work in our forthcoming anthology, 
The Politics of Assassination. We have set a deadline of ten days to obtain the remaining 
permissions we have requested, and once all the necessary releases are in hand we hope to 
sign a contract with Vintage Books in early June. If a contract can be signed at that time, a 
publication date of February 1976 will be possible. As soon as we have a contract, we will 
let you know all the details of publication which become available, including the full table 
of contents, the size and price of the anthology, and the size of the fee we will be able to 
pay contributors. Vintage is now talking in terms of a quality paperback, retailing at $3.95. 
We are hoping to pay contributors a fee averaging between $50 and $100 per article. We are 
grateful for your cooperation and good will. 

Yours sincerely, 

t_A 
for the editors 

PETER DALE SCOTT 
PAUL HOCH 

RUSSELL STETLER 


